McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Ashley White <awhite@gavilansolutions.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 9:20 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Notice for Solaris SWD Wells

Mr. McMillan,

Whitney from Solaris asked me to reach out to you and clarify the notices you have received on the SWD wells. The
notices you received said State of New Mexico when they should have said New Mexico State Land Office. | will make
sure this is corrected in our system from here on out.

If you have any further questions please let me know.

Thank you,
Ashley

Sent from my iPhone



